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To Mrs. Cristine Thomposon-

Bulgarian Aid Foundation

Dear Mrs. Thompson,

As a head of Naval hospital-Varna I would like to thank You for
Your contribution to our Hospital. Every piece of the donation of
materials, that we received by Your foundation was in very good
condition and no matter, that some of them were past their
expiration date, all will be very useful for most of our hospital units.

A person like You make us feel more confident in a critical period
for our healthcare system. The benefits of Your donation for the
hospital is not for us, but for our thousands patients, who seek relief
for their diseases. So I won’t be wrong if I also thank You on their
behalf. This was the first time Naval hospital has received donation
from Your foundation. As the crisis is still present and the needs of
the hospital constantly grow, we would be grateful if you continue
working with us.

Finally I would like to wish You good health and strength for Your
work in the field of humanity and to thank You dgain sincerely. :
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